
 

NOTICE 

 

The Cape May County Municipal Utilities Authority continues to provide essential solid 

waste services during this unprecedented time utilizing a reduced crew. For this reason, 

effective Monday, March 30, 2020 and until further notice, the 

Cape May County Municipal Utilities Authority will temporarily 

suspend the acceptance of non-commercial private customer 

generated solid waste and/or recyclables at its Transfer 

Station convenience center. 

This temporary suspension includes the following materials: 

Type 10 Municipal Waste 

Type 13 Bulky Waste 

Type 13C Construction and Demolition Waste 

Single Stream Recyclables 

Electronic Waste 

White Goods 

Scrap Metal 

Batteries 

Paint and Stains 

Wood Pallets 

Film Plastic 

Used Motor Oil and Anti-freeze 

The Sanitary Landfill in Woodbine continues to accept non-

commercial private customer generated solid waste and/or 

recyclables with the exception of paints and stains. 

The Solid Waste Landfill is located at: 

2050 Dennisville-Petersburg Road (Rt. 610) 

Woodbine, NJ 08270 

Please call 609-465-9026 with any questions 


